MINUTES
Approved by the Committee
Regulatory Reform Joint Subcommittee
Tuesday, March 20, 2018
4:00 P.M.
Room EW 41

Boise, Idaho
Date: March 20, 2018

Time: 4:00 p.m.
Place: EW 41

Members: Representative DeMordaunt, Co-Chairman; Representatives Monks, Manwaring, Smith,
Senator Lakey, Co-Chairman; Senators DenHartog, Martin, Burgoyne

Absent/Excused: Rep. Monks, Senators Lakey, DenHartog, Martin, Burgoyne

Guests: Julie Eavensen, Tana Cory, Bureau of Occupational Licenses; Alex Adams, Board of Pharmacy;
Anne Lawler, Board of Medicine; Dennis Stevenson, Rules Coordinator; Brad Hunt, O.A.R.C.

Co-Chairman DeMordaunt called the meeting to order at 4:09 p.m.

Co-Chairman DeMordaunt announced in the absence of a quorum of committee members, there
would be no votes or official business conducted during the meeting.

Dennis Stevenson, Rules Coordinator, Department of Administration, presented a report on total key
word count, total restriction words and percentage of change in word count from 1998 to 2018. The
report applied to the various boards serviced by the Bureau of Occupation Licenses.

Tana Cory, Bureau Chief, Bureau of Occupational Licenses, talked about the need to look at the story
behind the numbers because some boards have merged. She said it is helpful to see the whole
picture and she will be happy to answer questions relative to specific boards.

Co-Chairman DeMordaunt set a tentative date of Tuesday, April 24, 2018, for the committee
to meet during the interim.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting adjourned at 4:24 p.m.



